
 
 

By fax no.: 2435 4644 
 
 
 CB1/BC/1/04 
 2869 9245 
 2869 6794 

email address: cshiu@legco.gov.hk 
30 December 2005 

 
 
Mr Thomas HO 
Chairman 
Consultant Engineering Firm Resident Site Staff Association 
P.O. Box No. 7439 
General Post Office 
 
 
Dear Mr HO, 
 

Bills Committee on Construction Industry Council (No. 2) Bill 
 

 
  I refer to your letter to the Bills Committee dated 2 December 2005, 
which has been forwarded to the Administration.  I note that the 
Administration has sent a reply to you to explain the proposed nomination 
system for the Construction Industry Council (CIC).  
 

You may wish to note that the Bills Committee has discussed and accepted 
the Administration’s proposal concerning the revised composition of CIC and 
the nomination system.  In the course of discussion, members have considered 
all views received, including those from your Association. 
 
  On behalf of the Bills Committee, I wish to thank your Association for 
the views expressed and the interest in the work of the Bills Committee. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

(Miss Odelia LEUNG) 
Clerk to Bills Committee 
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